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   NADE Board of Directors  
From:
   Jacob Schwartz, Webmaster
Subject:  End-Year Report

Date:
   July 13, 2016
This has been a decidedly interesting and eventful run, as the first volunteer webmaster for the new NADE website.  The website contractor provided proper tools and training in order to initiate my service as the new Webmaster.  The website is running quite smoothly now after several updates and adjustments.  Changes are being made in a much timelier manner now after my adjustment period.  I am now in the process of training two Webmaster Back-ups to further service the membership in my absence.   

Without further ado, I’d like to present to you the changes that have been implemented over the course of this year:

1. Several broken links arose, but, with access to the FTP server, were remedied, and the website is now functioning as intended.
2. A massive amount of users’ accounts were incorrectly dated for expiration, so a lengthy expedition to alter those dates was undergone, and now all expirations should happen at the correct time.

3. We’ve added a notification to ensure that users are aware of their account’s expiration a week before it happens.

4. The update process for documents, such as the Advocate, has been streamlined, and further changes should happen with a fair degree of immediacy.

5. The Board Reports section of the website has been expanded to include reports dating back to 2014. The Mid-Year and End-Year reports will be posted as they become available.

6. Background access restrictions to pages and forums have been thoroughly audited and there should not be any issues going forward unless/until new groups are added and testing commences.

7. Membership reports and other background coding methodologies have been explored, implemented, and altered as needed.

8. Finally, it is important to note that one of the main parts of this job is quickly responding to requests, and making many minor alterations, generally on a daily or weekly basis.
This has been a wonderful opportunity, and I’ve already learned a massive amount about PHP, WordPress, and some valuable time and relation management skills.  
Thank you for the opportunity to serve NADE!
�EMBED Unknown���
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